
 CHARLESWOOD MENNONITE CHURCH 
 July 17, 2022  ~  Worship Service 10:00 am 

Worship Leader: Julia Thiessen Sharing: Cornel & Martha Rempel 
Ushers: David & Sheralyn Friesen Pianist: Rachel Klassen 
Huebner  
 

GATHERING 
 Prelude 
 Welcome and Introductions 
 Scripture: Luke 10:38-42 
 Call to Worship: (based on Colossians 1 and Luke 10) 
  Let us sit together at the feet of Christ, 
  the visible image of the invisible God, 
  the firstborn of creation,  
  the eternal God.  

  Let us listen together at the feet of Christ, 
  the one through whom all things were created, 
  and in whom all things are held together.  

  There is need of only one thing: 
  To be in the presence of our God. 
  Let’s worship together. 

 Song: VT 30  Jesus Calls Us 
 Prayer of Invocation 
 
HEARING & RESPONDING TO THE WORD 
 Scripture: Psalm 15 
   Colossians 1:15-28 
 Prayer of Confession  
 Song: VT 444  I Sing with Exultation  
 Scripture: Romans 12:1-13 
 Sharing: Cornel and Martha Rempel 
 Song: VT 722 Help Us to Help Each Other (to the tune of HWB 362)  
 Offering: Our Resources (VT 1022) 
   Our Prayers for the Week 
 
SENDING 
 Announcements 
 Song: VT 813  Heart with Loving Heart United 
 Benediction 

 
Romans 12:1-13 

I appeal to you therefore, brothers and sisters, by the mercies 
of God, to present your bodies as a living sacrifice, holy and 
acceptable to God, which is your spiritual worship. Do not be 
conformed to this world, but be transformed by the renewing of 
your minds, so that you may discern what is the will of God—
what is good and acceptable and perfect. 

For by the grace given to me I say to everyone among you not 
to think of yourself more highly than you ought to think, but to 
think with sober judgement, each according to the measure of 
faith that God has assigned. For as in one body we have many 
members, and not all the members have the same function, so 
we, who are many, are one body in Christ, and individually we 
are members one of another. We have gifts that differ according 
to the grace given to us: prophecy, in proportion to faith; 
ministry, in ministering; the teacher, in teaching; the exhorter, in 
exhortation; the giver, in generosity; the leader, in diligence; the 
compassionate, in cheerfulness. 

Let love be genuine; hate what is evil, hold fast to what is 
good; love one another with mutual affection; outdo one another 
in showing honour. Do not lag in zeal, be ardent in spirit, serve 
the Lord. Rejoice in hope, be patient in suffering, persevere in 
prayer. Contribute to the needs of the saints; extend hospitality 
to strangers. 

 
 


